
CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 855 
 
July 26, 2012 
 
TO:  Printing and Publishing Officials of the Federal Government 
 
SUBJECT:  Rider Orders for the Paper Edition of the Code of Federal  
                   Regulations (CFR), Chapter XVI-OGE Regulation, revised January 1, 2011. 
 
The Office of Government Ethics has issued a letter to agency Requisition Officers 
announcing the opportunity to submit rider orders for the paper edition of the Code of 
Federal Regulations (CFR), Chapter XVI-OGE Regulation, revised January 1, 2011. We 
are distributing this information by Circular Letter to help ensure that agencies receive 
this information in a timely manner. 
 
The estimated rider rate for this publication is $6.00 per copy, which applies to single 
destination, local delivery.  Mailing charges, if incurred, will be added to your account.  
Requisitions should be forwarded to Agency Publishing Services, COMSTAT, Stop 
CSA, U.S. Government Printing Office, Washington, DC 20401, by August 23, 2012.  
Please be sure to indicate Requisition No. 2-00003 and GPO Jacket No. 227-209 on your 
requisition.  You may also fax your requisition directly to 202-512-1260.  Field or 
regional activities should coordinate their requirements with their Washington, DC, area 
headquarters’ printing officers before submitting any paperwork. 

If you have any questions, please contact your GPO Agency Publishing Specialist or call 
Agency Publishing Services on 202-512-1164.    
Sincerely, 
 
R.T. SULLIVAN 
Managing Director, Customer Services 
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